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Wishing you all a very Happy
Christmas from IRFF UK

Thank you for all your support throughout 2023!

Thanks to your generosity this year, our many projects continue to support hundreds of

Africans every day.



IRFF UK has been able to bring joy to hundreds this Christmas.

We hope you will continue to support us in 2024 where we hope to make even more

of a difference to hundreds more.

Consider supporting IRFF UK this Christmas by donating below

To find out more about other projects we support Click here



















